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	File ID: 24-0698
	Caption: Resolution reallocating 2022 Capital Equipment Budget funds for replacement of fire suppression hoses and extrication equipment.
	Staff/Department Responsible: Fire 
	Requestor: Jeff Schott, Fire Chief 
	Location: 
	Summary/Purpose: The 2022 Capital Equipment budget (291-2022) approved $60,000.00 to upgrade the suspensions of two Marion Response Fire Apparatus. Upon investigation into the actual cost of fixing or replacing the suspensions in both vehicle is $100,000.00 to $300,000. The approved funds could be reallocated and used immediately to replace fire attack hose that failed annual testing and replace existing large diameter attack hose that was previously scheduled for replacement. The cost is estimated at $35,000 for the hose. The other purpose of reallocation would be to purchase extrication equipment for future engines. This would include planned upgrades to battery powered extrication and hand tools. The potential benefit would be the savings at purchase price in 2024, not on the arrival of new engines in 2025 and 2026.
	Background: The initial request to repair or upgrade the suspensions on both Marion apparatus were underestimated by a great deal. If repairs or upgrades need to be made, a substantial increase may have to come in future capital request if necessary. The need for hose is now and the investment of 30,000 should be able to address our hose needs for next 3-5 years. The cost fire equipment has been well above inflation levels. Equipment funds allocated within scope of bidding for new engines and the planned upgrade of extrication equipment to electric will not be possible without additional funds. The money allocated in 2022 will not have the same buying power in 2025 or 2026. The extrication equipment purchased this year could go Inservice at the new Station 4, on Engine 4 or Quint 4 and transferred to the new engine(s) on delivery. Estimated cost is $20,000-$25,000.
	Fiscal Impact: Re-allocation of funds previously approved in Capital Equipment 291-2022 of  $60,000.00
	Staff Recommendation: Fire Department Adminstration reccomends approval.  


